
From: Crime Stoppers 
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 2:57 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Bernardo, Aimee (OPP); chair@helpsolvecrime.com 
Subject: Re: PSB Presentation 

 

Tracey: 

 

Yes, myself and Aimee Bernardo will be presenting, providing a brief outline of what Crime 

Stoppers of Haldimand & Norfolk does to help make our communities a safer place, provide 

information on the value of property recovered and drugs seized as a direct result of anonymous 

tips to Crime Stoppers, detail a special initiative offering a $1000 reward for information on 

Fentanyl drug dealers.  We will also be requesting financial assistance from the Haldimand PSB. 

 

We will drop off some information booklets to your office prior to March 20th per your request. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Neil Unwin 

 

Board Chair 

Crime Stoppers of Haldimand & Norfolk  

chair@helpsolvecrime.com 
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